
Following guidance due to Coronavirus COVID-19, we have had to make temporary changes to our service.

Extended telephone hours service
The 0-19 Service are still very much here to support the health and wellbeing of everyone in your family. 

Any child, young person, parent, or carer can call Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm, on 01924 310130 		
for advice and support.

We will continue to provide the following: 

•	 Antenatal contact
	 By telephone or video call but sometimes may be in person. 

•	 Birth contact
	 By telephone or video call but sometimes may be in person. 

•	 Additional support for children, young people, and their families to 
meet their individual needs

	 By telephone, video call, or in person where required. 

•	 Ongoing support for those known to services
	 By telephone, video call, or in person where required. 

•	 Emotional support for young people
	 By telephone or video call, or in person where required.

•	 Vaccinations and Immunisations for children 
Children aged 0-5 years will receive contact from their GP. Children aged 5-19 years will receive contact 
from the team if their immunisation is due. The team can be contacted on 01924 310133.

The following will be stopped: 
•	 Routine development reviews (6-8 week, 12-16 week, 9-12 month, and 2-2.5 year)

•	 School screening and drop-in clinics

•	 Packages of care such as bed wetting and behavioural support 

For further information about our services, visit our website www.betterliveshealthyfuturesbw.nhs.uk. 
Remember, the service is available to call Monday to Friday, 9am to 5pm, on 01924 310130 for advice 	
and support.

For the latest information on council closures and service changes, as well as useful information and 
resources like a free family activity newsletter visit bit.ly/CoronaWFD.

Wakefield 0-19 Service
Health Visiting, School Nursing, FNP and 5-19 years Immunisations

#StillHeretoHelp

http://www.wakefield.gov.uk/about-the-council/coronavirus-information

